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[  ] Written communications pursuant to Rule 425 under the Securities Act (17
     CFR 230.425)

[  ] Soliciting material pursuant to Rule 14a-12 under the Exchange Act (17 CFR
     240.14a-12)

[  ] Pre-commencement communications pursuant to Rule 14d-2(b) under the
     Exchange Act (17 CFR 240.14d-2(b))

[  ] Pre-commencement communications pursuant to Rule 13e-4(c) under the
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Item 5.02 Departure of Directors or Certain Officers; Election of Directors;
Appointment of Certain Officers; Compensatory Arrangements of Certain Officers.

On February 9, 2009, United States Steel Corporation announced that Thomas W.
Sterling, Senior Vice President - Administration, and Larry G. Schultz, Senior
Vice President & Controller (the Corporation's principal accounting officer),
provided notice to the Corporation effective February 4, 2009, that they were
electing to retire pursuant to the terms of a voluntary early retirement
program.  A copy of the press releases in substantially the forms released are
filed herewith as Exhibits 99.1 and 99.2.

Item 9.01. Financial Statements and Exhibits

      (d)  Exhibits

           99.1 Press release titled "U. S. Steel Senior Vice President-
                Administration Thomas W. Sterling to Retire"

           99.2 Press release titled "U. S. Steel Senior Vice President &
                Controller Larry G. Schultz to Retire"
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                                                                    Exhibit 99.1

                U. S. STEEL SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT-ADMINISTRATION
                          THOMAS W. STERLING TO RETIRE

     PITTSBURGH, Feb. 9, 2009 - United States Steel Corporation (NYSE: X)
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer John P. Surma announced today that Senior
Vice President-Administration Thomas W. Sterling has elected to retire from the
company effective April 1, 2009.  A successor for Sterling's areas of
responsibility will be named at a later date.
     "Our company has benefitted greatly from the talent and commitment of Tom
Sterling during his nearly 40-year career with U. S. Steel," said Surma.  "As
our longest-serving executive, Tom's thoughtful advice and wise counsel as a
member of our Executive Management Committee have been essential to some of our
company's most important business decisions and are evidence of his versatility
as an executive.  He has also played a key role in identifying and developing
the men and women who lead our company today."
     Sterling, 61, and originally from Union City, Tenn., joined U. S. Steel in
1969 as a management trainee at Fairfield Works in Fairfield, Ala.  After
advancing through increasingly responsible positions in the operating, personnel
services and commercial departments at Fairfield Works and the employee
relations department at Pittsburgh headquarters, he was appointed vice
president-labor relations, steel and related resources for the former
U. S. Steel Group of USX Corporation in 1984.  He was named vice president-
employee relations for U. S. Steel Group in 1986, assumed responsibility for
employee benefits in 1996, and also oversaw several of U. S. Steel's joint
venture operations with foreign steel companies.
     Sterling was elected president of Transtar, Inc., U. S. Steel's wholly
owned railroad and barge transportation subsidiary, in 2000, was appointed
senior vice president-human resources for U. S. Steel in 2003, and was named
senior vice president-human resources & business services in 2004.  He assumed
his current position in 2007 with continuing oversight of business services as
well as added responsibility for Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) project
activities, Public Affairs and various other administrative functions.
     Sterling serves as chairman of the United States Steel Foundation; chairman
of the board of directors of the University of Pittsburgh Medical Center (UPMC)
- - Braddock; a member of the board of directors at UPMC - McKeesport; a member of
the board of directors and the executive committee of the Greater Pittsburgh
Council of the Boy Scouts of America; and a member of the board of trustees of
Robert Morris University.
     Sterling graduated from Vanderbilt University with a bachelor's degree in
civil engineering.  He earned his law degree from Samford University's
Cumberland School of Law in Birmingham, Ala., and has been admitted to the bar
in Alabama and Pennsylvania.

                                      -oOo-

For more information about U. S. Steel, visit www.ussteel.com.



                                                                    Exhibit 99.2

                 U. S. STEEL SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT & CONTROLLER
                           LARRY G. SCHULTZ TO RETIRE

     PITTSBURGH, Feb. 9, 2009 - United States Steel Corporation (NYSE: X)
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer John P. Surma announced today that Senior
Vice President & Controller Larry G. Schultz has elected to retire from the
company effective April 1, 2009.  A successor for Schultz's areas of
responsibility will be named at a later date.
     "Larry Schultz has exhibited extraordinary commitment to our company and
the accounting profession during his distinguished 35-year career," said Surma.
"As corporate controller and chief compliance officer for our company, Larry
maintained a tradition of strong financial reporting and internal accounting
controls while performing one of the most challenging jobs at U. S. Steel.  He
is respected by all who know him for his intellect, his commitment to ethical
behavior and his selfless dedication in service to our company."
     Schultz, 59, began his U. S. Steel career in 1973 as an industrial engineer
at Pittsburgh headquarters and held a series of accounting and planning posts
there and at the company's nearby Mon Valley Works before being named director-
corporate financial analysis in 1986.  He was appointed comptroller of USX
Engineers and Consultants, Inc. in 1987.
     Schultz moved to Washington, D.C., in 1988 to serve on the President's
Commission on Executive Exchange and returned to U. S. Steel in 1989 as
director-analysis and general accounting.  He was named comptroller of
U. S. Steel in 1992 and vice president-accounting for USX Corporation in 2000.
     In January 2002, Schultz was named vice president-investor relations &
financial analysis, and in May 2002, he was elected vice president & controller.
He was appointed to his current post in June 2008 and is responsible for
accounting and compliance activities throughout the company.
     Schultz is a member of the Institute of Management Accountants.  He also
serves as chairman of the board of directors of Junior Achievement of Western PA
and is on the board of the Pennsylvania Economy League of Southwestern
Pennsylvania.
     A native of Barto, Pa., Schultz received a bachelor's degree in mathematics
from Ursinus College in Collegeville, Pa., in 1971; a master's degree in
operations research and statistics from Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute in
Troy, N.Y., in 1973; and a master's degree in business administration from the
University of Pittsburgh in 1979.
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For more information about U. S. Steel, visit www.ussteel.com.


